
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/22/2017 12:32:18 PM
Subject: Re: 2017 Republican Caucus Legislative Classic Reception

​He will attend. He won't need a room.


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Friday, August 18, 2017 1:32 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: 2017 Republican Caucus Legislative Classic Reception 
 
Do you know if the Lt. Governor plans to attend this event? If so, I will need to know if he will be staying overnight 
before 8/30/17 to secure a room.
 
Lily
 
From: Lily Cogdill 
 
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2017 4:20 PM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Subject: FW: 2017 Republican Caucus Legislative Classic Reception
 
 
Please advise.
 
Lily
From: S.C. House Republican Caucus [mailto:schousegop@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2017 3:32 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: 2017 Republican Caucus Legislative Classic Reception
 
Lily:
 
Please find attached an invitation for Lt. Governor Bryant to our upcoming Legislative Classic Reception in 
Hilton Head on September 21st. We hope the Lt. Governor will be able to attend.
 
Sincerely,
 
Charles Cannon
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